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Mary Virginia West, ~ i, of.

DeeP4R1~ died Sept. 24, at the
Mayf10~h1er Care Center. in
orinneli. Graveside services were
held Sept. 28 at the EI&n Cem
etery near Mystic. Memonalc0~~
tributiO~~S may be made to the
Deep piver preDePhlehlt.

MarY ~Virginh a West wa~ bern on
Oat. 4,1920 in.Kan~as City., Mo~
the daughter of Park and Lilhiall
ç~arazQel1) Silvius. Virginia at
tended school in the Kansas City
area. She m~~ried Lauren West in
1936 in Marshalltofl To this
uniofl tW° 5Ons were born, Dou
glas an4 ~enfli~ lie later passed
away. Virginia worked as a nurse
in the Marsh~to’~~ area for sev
era! yearS

In 1964, she became a li~ensed
foster p~rent~ where slw cared for
109 foster cbil&elt Later in life
she ni~t Vary’ Goodlow and they
made their hqine near Deep River.
Varyl and Virgirna helped estab
lish dandes ntheueepRirarea
Virginia enjoyed 5ewing, needle
work and dancing.

N

iter memOrY was honored by her
~Wo sons, ~ougla5 (Pat) West of
MarShaUt0’~ and Dennis (Pi)
West of Las Vegas; special Mend,
Daryl OoodlOw of Deep River and
numerous grandthU~ul and great
grandch~~

Mary Virginia was preceded in
death by her parentsJ~ husband
and two sisters, Cornelia and 3d.


